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2 January 2025 
 

 
Change of bank account following consolidation between Dublin Cemeteries 

Committee and Glasnevin Crematorium Limited 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

We wish to inform you that all payments for cremation services should be made to the bank 
account noted below, effective immediately. This follows the consolidation of the activities of 
Dublin Cemeteries Committee (“DCC”) and Glasnevin Crematorium Limited (“GCL”) for 

administrative and efficiency purposes. This consolidation took place on 1 January 2025. 
 

While the activities of GCL transferred to DCC on 1 January 2025, we can assure you that 
there will be no change whatsoever to our operations or the ways in which our services are 
delivered.  

 
From a processing perspective, Cremation activities will continue to be invoiced separately 

from burial activities under the registered business name Dublin Cemeteries Trust. 
 
Please ensure that your Finance Department or the person in charge of payments is made 

aware that payments for Cremation services should now be made to the following IBAN 
account number (Dublin Cemeteries Committee account): 

 

IE50 BOFI 9005 7841 1283 18 
 
The previous account is no longer active and payments to this account will not be processed. 

 
Should you have any questions or queries, please contact Luke O’Toole at Lotoole@dctrust.ie 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued custom.   
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
_________________ 

for and on behalf of 
Dublin Cemeteries Committee 
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